From: Beardsley. Michelle

To: "julia.schmitt@nebraska.gov"

Cc: AdgreementStateReqgs Resource; Collins, Daniel; Henderson, Pamela; Michalak, Paul; Erickson, Randy; Roldan,
Lizette

Subject: Receipt of Nebraska License Condition to 10 CFR Part 37 (RATS ID 2013-1)

Date: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 10:36:16 AM

Dear Ms. Schmitt:

The Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards has received your letter dated
January 15, 2016, transmitting the Nebraska license condition to 10 CFR Part 37 (RATS ID
2013-1). The review has been assigned to Lizette Roldan-Otero, and it is our goal to
complete the review within 60 days.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

~Miichoe

Michelle R. Beardsley, Health Physicist
State Regulation Review Coordinator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ASPB/MSTR/NMSS

Mail Stop: Region |

Office phone: 610-337-6942

Cell phone: 301-873-2108
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